

Dear Member of the B'nai Tikvah Community,

Rosh Hashanah 5783 is fast approaching. Sending Rosh Hashanah cards is a wonderful way to tell your fellow congregants you are thinking of them. The B'nai Tikvah High Holiday Greeting Card is a simple way to wish everyone a Shana Tova and let them know how much they are appreciated.

Please fill in the form below, with your name exactly as you wish it to appear in the High Holiday Greeting Card and return the completed form with payment to:

With a \$25 contribution, your name will be included in the beautiful B'nai Tikvah High Holiday Greeting Card.

Person Filing Out Form:	
Phone Number	
Name as it will appear on th	e card:
I would like to donat Greeting Card.	te an <i>additional</i> \$18 towards the production of the High Holiday
Enclosed:	(\$25.00/entry & possible additional \$18 for card production)

Return by Friday, August 12, 2022 to:

B'nai Tikvah 1301 Washington St Canton, MA 02021



«Mailing_Name» «Street_Address» «City_State_Zip»